

Douglas County High School Attn: AP Photography Program 2842 Front Street Castle Rock, CO 80104

Dear Mr. Thornton,

On behalf of the Public Art Commission for the Town of Castle Rock, it is with great appreciation and enthusiasm that we donate \$1,500 to the Douglas County High School AP Photography Class. This donation is provided in recognition of your students' outstanding support, creativity, and volunteerism in documenting the Town's Public Art Collection.

Your students' willingness to engage with our community's art assets—through photographing installations and incorporating public art into their capstone projects—demonstrates a shared commitment to fostering the arts, celebrating our cultural identity, and building meaningful community connections. This partnership has not only enriched our efforts to catalog and promote public art, but has also provided students with a unique opportunity to apply their talents in a real-world setting.

The donation is intended to assist the program with the purchase of an advanced photography lens, a tool that we hope will support your students' continued artistic growth and creative exploration. We look forward to continuing this valuable partnership and watching your students' talents flourish.

With sincere appreciation,

Chair, Public Art Commission

Town of Castle Rock

Jen Perry

100 N. Wilcox Street Castle Rock, CO 80104